
The safety of our team members and any visitor is the primary focus at Fulton
County Processing. At FCP the proper PPE consists of:

HARD HAT - If you do not have one, we will provide one for 
your use while at FCP. 

SAFETY GLASSES - If you do not have safety glasses we 
will provide them for your use while at FCP. 

HARD SOLED & CLOSED TOE SHOES - We do not 
provide safety shoes. 

GLOVES - We do not provide gloves

LONG SLEEVES/LONG PANTS - These are required while
loading/unloading and securing material. We do not provide proper 
clothing for your use. 

FLUORESCENT SAFETY VEST - If you do not have a vest, 
one can be purchased at the truck stop next door. 

ALL DRIVERS ARE REQUIRED TO STAY WITH THEIR VEHICLE 

Fulton County Processing reserves the right to refuse service
to any visitors or drivers if safety requirements are not followed
or other safety related concerns occur. 
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DRIVERS & VISITOR SAFETY GUIDELINES

OR IN DESIGNATED AREAS AT ALL TIME.

Your safety while at FCP is our #1 concern!

DRIVERS MUST TURN OFF THEIR TRUCKS WHILE INSIDE THE 
BUILDING


